
24th March 2017 

Upcoming Events 

 Silent Auction @ St Margaret’s 

Fair—Saturday 6th July 

 Welcome Evening for New       

Parents—Tuesday 9th July 

 Marble Hill Playcentre Visit—

Wednesday 10th July 

 Muntjac Class Assembly—

Thursday 11th July 

 BPET Celebration Event—Friday 

12th July—school closes at 

3.00pm—NO CLUBS or EVE OWLS 

 PTA Kids End of Year Celebra-

tion—Monday 15th July—Buy 

tickets HERE 

 Sports Day—Tuesday 16th July at 

Orleans Park School—1-3pm 

 End of Year Concert—Thursday 

18th July, 2.00pm RHACC Theatre 

 Deer Awards—Friday 19th July 

 Last day of term—Friday 19th 

July 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends, 

What an exhausting fortnight! It really does surprise me sometimes how much we pack in to the day! 

With trips to The Wetland Centre, Kew Gardens and Wagamammas; a couple of sporting events; Art 

Day; and a fascinating day learning about how we can recycle waste—it’s a wonder we fitted any 

learning in! 

Of course, it is these rich, creative and exciting activities that are vital to enable children to achieve 

high standards. By being creative children learn to think for themselves and learn key skills for 

life and we will always be a school that seeks new ways to enrich learning experiences for all of 

the pupils. 

I am delighted to announce that our four ‘Houses’ will be named ‘Attenborough’, Garrick’, 

‘Woolf’ and ‘Eliot’.  Thank you to everyone who voted. Full results of the voting included further 

on in the newsletter. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Alison Colenso 

Introducing our new 

class teachers:  

Viviane Zanini  

“Having worked as a 
volunteer at Deer Park 
School for a year, 
following my Masters 
degree in Early Years Development, I 
am very excited to start teaching full-
time. I am looking forward to working 
alongside the supportive and 
encouraging Deer Park team.  
In my role as one of the Reception class 
teachers, I am aiming to develop the 
children’s passion for learning and to 
foster their curiosity.”  

Lucy Darby 

“I am really looking 

forward to joining Deer 

Park School in September. 

Having met such a 

charming class when I 

visited I cannot wait to welcome all of 

your delightful children into year 1. I 

can’t wait to play my part in ensuring 

each and every child is supported and 

valued as they continue their exciting 

and stimulating learning journeys. 

Daena Bennett 

“I’m really 

looking forward 

to joining the 

Deer Park school 

family from 

September. I’m very excited to meet 

new people and learn new things 

alongside my new class!” 

Viviane, Lucy and Daena will all be in school 

next week meeting pupils, parents and 

staff. 

Year 2 Multi-Sports 

On Tuesday, year 2 went to St Richard 
Reynolds school to take part in a multi 
sports competition.  If we had missed the 
train we would have been late! We took 
part in many different activities including: 
a bean bag race, tennis ball round the 
world game, basketball dribbling, running 
and many 
others.  Our 
favourite activity 
was when you 
had to put the 
bean bag on our 
head and walk 
across a beam 
carefully so it didn’t fall off.  It was lots of 
fun! 

Deer Park School 

Rear of RACC 

Parkshot 

Richmond 

TW9 2RE 

Tel:  02083534248 

Email:  

info@deerparkschool.org.uk 

Please like our Facebook page! Please follow us on 

5th July 2019 

School Aims 
We aim to nurture confident,     

responsible, resilient learners 
who know how to keep safe; and 

to remain significantly above   
borough and national averages in 

attainment. 

http://buytickets.at/deerparkschoolpta/276324
https://www.facebook.com/DeerParkSchool
https://twitter.com/DeerParkSchool


 

Art Day 

Marsh Class 
enjoyed some 
Japanese 
art.  They made 
carp kites which 

Japanese children traditionally do on 
children's day.  They also painted cherry 
blossom trees with cotton buds, made fans 
and did some origami. 

Fawn Class created Faberge eggs and Roe 
and Muntjac spent 
the day designing 
and making African 
masks and printed t-
shirts respectively. 

Many thanks to Miss 
Ballantine for co-
ordinating the day. 

 

 

 

 

Golden Ties! 

Last week we awarded Leon in Roe Class the 
golden tie and this week he hands it over to  
in Class. The bow tie was awarded to Georgi-
na. 

Leon has been on an amazing learning jour-
ney this year! He has learnt to up hold all of 
the HEART values, especially enthusiasm. He 
ALWAYS asks interesting questions and lis-
tens thoughtfully to other answers. Leon is 
always polite and respectful of others. He 
wowed year 3 last week with his amazing 
contribution to their class discussion. Well 
done Leon, you have worked very hard to 
earn the golden tie and should be very 
proud.  

Aaila perseveres and always tries her best in 
everything she does.  She is an extremely 
thoughtful young lady and is often seen 
helping others in the playground, being a 
caring and supporting friend to all those 
around her. She certainly demonstrates all 
the HEART values! Well done Aaila; wear 
that golden tie, for the second time, with 
pride! 

Georgina has blossomed in Year 3. The pro-
gress she has made in her learning is amaz-
ing, confidence in maths and sophisticated 
writing in English. We are all so proud of the 
confidence you have developed. The other 
children are frequently learning from you.  

Well done to all our golden awardees! 

Friends 

We talked about what 
makes a  good friend 
and the children came 
up with lots of examples 
in the assembly.  We 
asked them to focus on 
putting all their great advice in to action 
last week and gave them the task of pre-
senting examples in the Friday assembly.   
During the week they were given the task 
of presenting what they had actually done 
to be a good friend, e.g. ‘inviting someone 
sat at the buddy stop to join in with a 
game.’ 

 

 

 

Pollution 

Mrs Colenso taught us that ‘pollution’ is 
anything that makes nature dirty.  We 
learnt about Air Pollution, Water Pollu-
tion, Land Pollution and Noise Pollution.  
We’ve been playing ‘Pollution Bingo’ in 
the local area and seeing how many 
different items of rubbish we can find and 
dispose of safely. 

 

Week            
Commencing 

Fawn  Roe  Marsh Muntjac 

24.06.19 Mathilda Vanya 
Charlie 

D 
Aanya 

01.07.19 Everyone Rory Scarlettt Isabelle 

Stars of the Week! 

Wishing you a lovely weekend! 

The Deer Park Team 

And Muntjac have finally toppled the mighty Roe! 

Attendance 

Week  

Commencing 
Fawn  Roe  Marsh Muntjac 

24.06.19 95.0% 99.3% 98.5% 98.4% 

01.07.19 94.6% 97.8% 95.5% 97.5% 

  Fawn Roe Marsh Muntjac 

Posh 
pencil 

    

Green 
band 

    

Silver 
Band 

    

Gold 
Band 

    

Pen    Ogi 

Posh Pencils, Bands and Pens 

HI! I’m BAS. (Be At 
School). I like to spend 
my days in the class with 
the best attendance. I’ll 
be in Muntjac Class next 
week! 





After learning about the initiative 

‘Waste Free Wednesdays’, we crea-

tively recycled old packaging! 



Year 3 girls football!  Our Year 3 girls played a home and 

away match with the delightful year 3 girls from     

Heathfield Junior School. Goals from both sides and 

new friends made! 



Fawn Class had a lovely time 

learning in Kew Gardens. 


